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The CPR in Schools program provided much needed resources and training
that some of our high schools may not have had the funding to purchase on their
own. The resources and training were top notch and very much appreciated by
the schools in Lawrence County. There are many rural areas in our county where
it may take a considerable amount of time for first responders to get to. Having
the resources to train our young people to be able to save someone’s life in an
emergency is invaluable.

So many of our young people are involved in sports or outdoor activities
where medical situations can occur. The ability to perform lifesaving CPR is a skill
that has value to all. The training kits and resources provided through this
program are tools that allow our schools to prepare students for not only the
present but the future as well. Many of the participants in the program discussed
how valuable these FREE tools were and how access to them could have a huge
impact on students’ lives.
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